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February 14, 2024 

 

RE: Department of Military Affairs Emergency Services Open Appropriation FY 2023 Year-end Report (M.S. 

192.52) 

Dear Senator Marty and Representative Olson: 

Attached please find the FY 2023 year-end report of expenditures and reimbursements related to the 

Department of Military Affairs’ Emergency Services open appropriation. This report includes expenditures and 

eligibility for reimbursements from the Federal Emergency Management Agency (FEMA) and eligibility for 

reimbursements under the State of Minnesota’s Emergency Management Assistance Compact (EMAC). Three 

missions (under Executive Orders 22-23, 23-01 and 23-02) were completed in FY 2023. Also included in this 

report are two missions (under Executive Orders 22-13 and 22-15) that incurred expenses in both FY 2022 and 

FY 2023.  

 

The provisions of M.S. 192.52 require that “…when the active service has been completed, the commissioner of 

management and budget shall report the actual cost to the Committee on Finance of the Senate and the 

Committee on Ways and Means of the House of Representatives.” This report is issued to meet this 

requirement. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Erin Campbell 

Commissioner 

cc: Senator Erin Murphy    Representative Jerry Newton 

Eric Nauman, Senate Fiscal Analysis   Emily Adriaens, House Fiscal Analysis   

Andrew Erickson, Senate Fiscal Analysis  Helen Roberts, House Fiscal Analysis  

Legislative Reference Library 

The Honorable John Marty  

Chair, Senate Finance Committee 

Minnesota Senate Building, Room 3235 
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St. Paul, MN 55155 

 

The Honorable Liz Olson 

Chair, House Ways & Means Committee 

479 State Office Building 

100 Rev. Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd 

St. Paul, MN 55155 



 
 


